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I strongly oppose this bill.  Voting by mail is safe and easy. It is cheaper and leads to 

higher voter participation. 

It allows more time to make informed/researched votes if desired. You don’t have to 

waste time in line or take time off work to vote. It allows people who are sick, don’t 

have transportation or can’t take off from work to easily vote.  There is no evidence of 

increased fraud with voting by mail.   

 


